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“Home of the Dome”   October 2017 

Caney Golf Club 

The hole renovation project and course im-
provements planned for 2017 are nearing com-
pletion. 

   The board of directors will host a  cookout  
on Saturday, Oct. 22, to thank the sponsors 
and donors who provided funds, services and 
materials. Invitations will be mailed for the 
afternoon event. The course will remain open 
for member and guest play. 

Money, money, money 
Tim Bryan, treasurer, prepares and posts 
monthly and year-to-date profit and loss  
statements on the clubhouse bulletin board.  

   As the tournament season winds down, it’s 
evident the tournament committee and course 
improvements combined to deliver increased 
revenue and expenses.   

   In addition to dues through August, the club 
collected about $8,700 in greens fees, range 
balls and cart rentals. Tournaments brought in 
an additional $5,700.  Total income of $62,628 
included renovation donations. 

   Expenses through August were $58,226, 
leaving net income of $4,401 as we enter the 
reduced income fall and winter seasons, which 
continue to apply financial pressure for utili-
ties, payroll, insurance and maintenance. 

Welcome Ellis (Gene) Laingor 
and Ronny Revard! 

We are happy you joined—70 members & growing. 

Scramble at 1 p.m.: Use your map to navigate across 
the course to the greens. $30 per person includes two 
mulligans. Sign up by 12:30 p.m. Bring your own team 
or we’ll put you on one. Shootout follows scramble. Sign 
up at 1 p.m. $10 for two tries with 50% payout.  

Win one of the 20 gift baskets or other prizes at the Bingo 
Night fundraiser Saturday, Oct. 14. Doors open at 6 p.m., 
play starts at 6:30 p.m. Tickets are $15 in advance, $20 at 
the door, and include three games.  Additional cards will 
be available for $5 each. Purchase tickets from Carrie  
Gustus, 620-216-0233; Vic Gustus, 620-515-3285; Chel-
sea May, 405-496-0594; or Clay Scott, 918-841--0108.  

   Frito chili pie and appetizers will be available. The 
Snack Bar will be open for drink sales and snacks.   

Saturday, Oct. 14 
@ 6:30 p.m. 
Clubhouse 

Two person scramble—$60 per team. Mulligans $10. 
If you wear a costume, you get one free mulligan. Fund-
raiser for club—10% payout for best costume. Sign up in 
the clubhouse or contact Carrie Gustus, 620-216-0233. 

    2017 season finale! 

Costume Scramble 
Saturday, Oct, 28, 1:30 p.m. 

And now a 
word for our 
sponsors:  

Thanks! 

Save the date 

Saturday, Nov.11 
Chipping In Poker Party 


